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Re /: SA/ECA

fir. Milton G. Klein, Director
Idaho Department of Health

and Welfare
Statehouse
Boise, Idaho 83720

Desr Mr. Klein:

During a recent discussion with fir. Robert Funderburg, the week of
November 26-30, 1979, was suggested for the next review of the Idaho
radiation control program. Our review will cover the principal
administrative and technical aspects of the Department's program and
will include field evaluations of a State inspector. Our representative
for the review will be E. C. Ashley.

If your schedule will permit, I would like to have Mr. Ashley discuss the
partial results of the meeting with you on the afternoon of November 28,
1979.

Sincerely,
,

G. Wayne err, Assistant Director
for State Agreements Program

Office of State Programs

cc: R. Funderburg
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